Dear Parent,

This is regarding my previous email regarding the decision to allow personal computers to all the
students from Class 8 to 11 at The Scindia School.

The payment of Rs. 30,000/- towards the purchase of Laptop (Netbook) for your ward may please be
made in the following manner:

1) In the form of a Multicity Cheque / Demand Draft in favour of PRINCIPAL, THE SCINDIA SCHOOL.
Please write “For Netbook” on the reverse for the Cheque / Demand Draft OR
2) The school fee should be deposited through preprinted bank Challan. For your convenience a

preprinted bank challan of ICICI Bank and Bank of Baroda have been uploaded on school website as
under:-

http://www.scindia.edu/wp-content/uploads/2015/05/ICICI _Bank Challan.pdf
http://www.scindia.edu/wp-content/uploads/2015/05/BOB Bank Challan kp.pdf

The aforesaid links can be used to deposit the money in respective banks. Please DO NOT deposit any
money without preprinted Bank Challan.

You are requested to make the payment by 07 January 2015. | would appreciate if you could drop an
email on accounts@scindia.edu after making the payment.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Madhav Deo Saraswat
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Dear Parent,
Subject: Decision to allow personal computers to all the students from Class 8 to 11

Realizing that the computers are good tools for learning and will be an integral part of all our children's
future, be it for work or for their general daily lives, the school has decided to equip each pupil from Class
8™ to 11" with personal computer / net book individually from the next session. This decision has been
taken after successfully initiating a pilot project with the students of the Batch of 2015 and on the
recommendation of the faculty of The Scindia School.

You are all aware that in the 21° century, computers have become as common as pen and paper. It is a
proven fact that student who use computers perform better than those who do not. Along with getting
higher grades in exams, they feel more involved with their lessons, more focused on their work, especially
in collaborative projects along with their peers. Computer allows students to put their creativity to use.
So far as the negative aspects are concerned we have already thought of the preventive measures and
have made a plan to face the teething troubles.

It is also very important that the students must effectively learn the use of computers from an early age,
beginning with word processors for work and subsequently the computer jargons and grammatical skills.
Computers help prepare a brighter future.

Kindly note that in order to maintain uniformity, school shall be buying the computers of the same brand
for all the students. The same brand minimizes the individual competitions related with varied financial
status and it is also a requirement for ease of teaching and learning. Most importantly bulk buying will
give us the benefit of maximum concession. School has already upgraded its IT infrastructure and the Wi-
Fi facilities especially in the Houses and the Academic Block.

As per our market survey, preferred netbook like ‘DELL VENUE Pro 10’, each computer is going to cost
approximately Rs.30000/- which is inclusive of all miscellaneous /sundry expenditures e.g. insurance etc.
We have to pay for the computers in advance. Hence there is an urgent requirement of money. We need
your assistance to send the required money as early as possible preferably within 10 to 15 days. It needs
to be clarified at this juncture that this requirement has not been catered in the regular fees deposited by
you for your ward. Please treat this as an additional demand. When your son will finally leave the school
he can take back his personal computer with him.

Once again it is solicited that kindly remit the above amount, by marking it “For Netbook” at the earliest
convenience please.

Sincerely,
Dr. M.D. Saraswat

Principal



